
MINUTES 
 

June 4, 2018 
 
 

Board met in regular session with Thomas Shuttlesworth and Harold Smith in attendance.  
Ronald Paul was absent due to prior commitment before being appointed a Township 
Supervisor.  Minutes of previous meeting and treasurer report were approved as submitted.  
Also in attendance were Larry Hoke, Luann Hoffman, James Drum, Michelle Rautzahn and 
Attorney Joseph Kerwin.   
 
Luann Hoffman and Larry Hoke expressed concerns about a small sink hole in her driveway.  
Penn Dot was notified immediately after the last meeting to inspect the drain box and no 
response has been received.  Michelle Rautzahn presented a team photo of the Major Team, 
WYAA.  She showed the team shirts with “Williams Twp” imprinted on the sleeve.  She also 
reported that Angie Trawitz planted the flowers at the field sign.  The Board expressed their 
appreciation for the work being done by WYAA Committee. 
 
Correspondence received: (1) Keystone Collection Gp – Summary report on tax revenue 
collections; (2) P3 Towers – Possible sites for towers on municipal owned land; (3) Dauphin 
County – Review of accessibility to election sites.  
 
Firefighters’ Relief Audit and Liberty Hose Co #1 financial records review – no action 
Status of SEO charges on 357 Dayton St. – Atty Kerwin to contact SEO 
Site inspection report on 615 W. Market St. – Awaiting report from DEP 
Open Drain on Orange Street reviewed for options to repair or pipe 
No Parking Signs will be posted for Firemen’s Convention Parade on June 8, 2018 
 
Being no further business, motion by Smith, second by Shuttlesworth to adjourn, motion 
carried.  


